
Faculty of Fine and Applied Arts 
Thammasat University 

99 moo 18 Paholyothin Road, 

Klongluang, Patumtanee 

Thailand 12121 


23 December, 2018


Dear Professor Suwatana Rockland, Kent State University 

The Department of Drama, Faculty of Fine and Applied Arts of Thammasat 
University has organized some subject courses related to costume design for 
performing arts. Your expertise and experience in this field of work will be an 
excellent addition to our courses.


On behalf of the Faculty of Fine and Applied Arts, it is our pleasure to invite you to 
give a lecture and workshop on “How to Become a Professional Costume 
Designer" on 30th November 2018, from 13.30 to 16.30 P.M. at the Directing room, 
Faculty of Fine Arts at Thammasat University, Rangsit Campus. 


We are looking forward to welcoming you to our university. 

Yours Sincerely, 

(Asst. Prof. Dr.Pawinee Boonserm)

Associate Dean for Academic 


  Acting Dean of Faculty of Fine and Applied Arts




